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Oak Ridge, Tennessee 3783 l-0350 

Facsimile: (6151 220.2100 

Job No. 1450 1, FUSR4P Project 
DOE Contract No. DE-AC05-9 lOR21949 

Code: 269OiWBS: 138 

- Mr. and Mrs. Frank Bienick 
26 Long Valley Road 
Lodi, New Jersey 07644 

- 

- 

_- 

Subject: Schedule for Cleanup at Your Property 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bienick: 

I know that the schedule for our residential cleanups has been a point of great concern to you, and that you 
desire to be the very first property on the list. 

The Department of Energy has recently proposed its schedule for the residential cleanups to the Tri- 
- Borough and County Thorium Coalition at the Coalition’s request. 

Under the proposed schedule, your property will be cleaned up in the first year of our residential work but 
- will not be the very first one, Cleanup at your property will probably come sometime in the spring or 

summer of 1996, depending on the pace of the work. 

- 

- 

The first properties to be cleaned are ones on which the areas of suspected contamination are small, easily 
accessed and that do not pose the possibility of recontaminating other cleaned properties. If we were to 
start our cleanup this fall on your street, we would still have to start with the properties “upstream” from 
your house-those closest to I-80. If we were to clean yours first, then back up and clean one upstream of 
you, there would be a heightened chance of recontaminating your lot in the event of, for instance, a flood. 

I appreciate your concerns and your persistence in following up with regard to our work plans and hope that 
you understand our reasoning. While your property will not be the very first one cleaned up this fall, our 
plan ensures that once your property is addressed later in the fiscal year that recontamination will not be a 
problem in the future. 

I hope this information is helpful. Give me a call at (6 15) 576-6563, if I can assist you further 
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